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RESOLUTION TO APPOINT MEMBERS TO THE DOWNTOWN ADVISORY BOARD 

WHEREAS, the Village of Saranac Lake Downtown Advisory Board (DAB) has vacancies; 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Board of Tmstees hereby appoints Jake Widrick, KT 
Stiles, and Mark Coleman to DAB for a term that is in accordance with the bylaws, 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, the Board of Trustees hereby reappoints CJ Hagmann and Kathy 
Steinbrueck to a term of 2-years each, as is in accordance with the bylaws. 



Saranac Lake Free Library 
109 Main St. 
Saranac Lake, NY 12983 
518-891-4190 

jake@s111.org 
www. s111. org 

11/2/2022 

Dear Saranac Lake Village Board of Trustees, 

~Irr.In •••• •••• •••• SARANAC LAKE 
FREE LIBRARY 

I am writing to express my interest in joining the Downtown Advisory Board. 

I was hired as the Director of the Saranac Lake Free Library in June and I am very 
interested in exploring ways the library can help local businesses and develop 
successful collaborations. I'm enjoying living in the village, myself, and would be 
happy to donate my time and energy to help make downtown a more vibrant, 
exciting, and collegial community. 

Outside of work, I enjoy spending time outdoors. My dog and I are 46ers and I 
bicycle as much as I can. I appreciate how friendly and accommodating downtown 
Saranac Lake can be. 

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jake Widrick 



HD ► ◄ EEI£K 

REAL EsTATf COMPANY 

October 31, 2022 

Dear Trustees and Community Development, 

l ask that you consider and accept this letter of interest for a seat on the Downtov,'TI Advisory Board 
(DAB). 

from a personal standpoint. the success of Saranac Lake's downtown is of the utmost importance to me 
being it surrounds me entirely living and working here. Our property located in the heart of the downtown 
has been an ongoing effort and improvement to the business district, where we operate two businesses 
and have our borne. 

Aside from a personal perspective l believe that I have the relevant experience to be useful serving on the 
DAB. 

I 9yrs experience as a NYS licensed real estate professional. Currently in my 6th as my own 
company operated in downtown Saranac Lake. 

26yrs in the building trade where l have been apprentice to some of the area's finest craftsmen 
working at prominent camps throughout the Saranac Lake region. 

Have a great respect and appreciation of our heritage and have been recognized for my 
association and passion of this history. 

Track record. 1 have earned a successful reputation through client relationships and am generally 
well received within the community. My ideas, personality and character can contribute something on the 
DAB, assisting the village of Saranac Lake in growing and maintaining a successful downtown. 

You can visit WW\\ .ad1rondack ;tiles.com to learn a little about my real estate company 

To gain insight on my active interests and some of the work that we do in our studio at 3 Broadway you 
may visit my Facebook profile Kt Stiles 

As a reference to my experience and vouch for my professionalism and character, you ma)' contact 
Robert(Roby) Politi, my former broker and a person who has taught me numerous skillsets in business 
and life. 

J respectfully appreciate your consideration and am hopeful to be selected to volunteer my time on the 
DAB. 

Sincerely, 

Kr 

[B 
R~ALIOR 

TttRH BROADWAY, SARANAC LAKE, NY 12983 
518-524-59371 KTSTILESl@GMAIL.COM 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Mark Coleman 
Jamie Konkoski 
DAB 
Friday, November 4, 2022 2:03:17 PM 

Dear Community Development Director 

I, Mark Coleman, owner operator of Ampersound, a retail 
establishment in downtown Saranac Lake, am interested in an open 
D.A.B. position. Please consider me for this board. 

Sincerely 
Mark Coleman 




